A Decade on..

The Paradise Point Club reached the wonderful milestone of 10 years service globally and locally and celebrated in style at its November Dinner meeting at the Portly Pelican in Runaway Bay.  Past President Janet Burrage welcomed guests from the Zonta Clubs of Southern Gold Coast Tweed, Tamborine Mountain, Brisbane South, Brisbane East, Brisbane River and Brisbane Metro Breakfast to the dinner. 

After a message of congratulations from DG Patricia Lawson and short speeches from District Governor-elect Vicki Varthas, Past District Governor Ros Kinder and Members Margaret Guesden, Judy Grainger and Janet Burrage it was time to recognise the six Charter Members still active in the Club with certificates and Zonta roses.

With birthday wishes extended to Charter Member Phyllis Gray on her 90th Birthday it was time for Phyllis to respond and present a donation to the Clubs Service projects.

Along with a toast to Zonta International and the Club three of the Past Presidents Margaret Guesden, Judy Grainger and Janet Burrage cut the celebratory cake bringing the formal proceedings to a close and time for photos, reliving the many achievements of the Club through viewing the archives and general fellowship. [image: image1.jpg]4’ s | Zonta Club of
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